
From the Pastoral Council (“PC”) 

The “PC” met on 02/24/25 below is a recap of this meeting: 

 Fr. Bob provided updates on the following:  Annual Archbishop Appeal update, 
Archdiocese reorganization, new Pastor search, Synod next steps, and Fr. Ed Ciuba 
endowment. 

 Rosemary Ervan provided Parish finance update. 
 Overall feedback on 1/26/25 Open PC meeting. 
 Reviewed PC Suggestion Box comments. 
 Reviewed Calendar of Events through March 2025. 
 Post meeting note: Planned 3/24/25 PC meeting cancelled due to Open PC meeting that 

was held on 3/23/25.  Next scheduled PC meeting is 5/19/25. 


